Mrs. Pruttis’s Class News
Dear Families, 
Happy Holidays! We are just over half way through the second quarter. Winter break is a great time to read and to work at meeting your child’s reading goal for the 2nd quarter. Thank you for your continued support! 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pruttis
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Winter Program
The Winter Program is scheduled for December, 19 at 7:00pm. Students may wear any holiday attire. Ask your student about it to learn more!  



December 1, 2024
Current Reminders 
-There will be an Early Out on Friday, Dec. 20 at 1:30pm. 
-There will be no school from Dec. 21 to Jan. 5 for Winter Break. School will resume on January 6.
-The last day of the 2nd quarter is January 13.  
-It’s time for winter gear. Please label ALL of your child’s gear. Help your child bring the appropriate clothing for winter. Children will not be allowed to participate/ play in snow without SNOW BOOTS AND SNOW PANTS. 
-Please remember a water bottle each day. They will be sent home on Friday so they can be washed over the weekend. 
-Book orders from last month are still open if you are interested. The online class code is YHPVC. Orders may only be submitted online. They no longer accept cash or check. Late orders will have to pay shipping as well.  https://clubs.scholastic.com/
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